
Gift card scams are on the rise as a result of the 

COVID-19 pandemic. If you receive a phone call, email, 

or text message asking you to buy a gift card to settle 

a debt or make a payment, it’s a scam. Government 

agencies will never ask for payment by gift card.
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Caution! Beware of gift card scams.

Report scams to the 
Attorney General’s Office 

by visiting ag.ky.gov/scams 
or by calling 1-888-432-9257.
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